
(b) ACCEPTANCE OF TENDERS OVER £350,000 IN VALUE CONTRACT
FOR NEW BUILD HOUSING AT TINTO DRIVE, GRANGEMOUTH
(GRA-6960)

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
advising  of  her  decision  to  accept  a  tender  for  new build  housing  at  Tinto  Drive,
Grangemouth.

Policy and Resources Committee on 13 February 2013 had delegated authority to
the Director to accept a tender for the provision of 44 flats and 12 new build houses
at Tinto Drive, Grangemouth.

Six tenders had been issued with 5 received by the due date, with the lowest tender
in the sum of £5,354,559.00 from O’Hare & McGovern Ltd., Carnbane House,
Shepherd’s Way, Newry, Co. Down.

Following the evaluation of each of the tenders, this tender was considered to
demonstrate best value.

Decision

The decision by the Director of Development Services to accept the tender
submitted by O’Hare & McGovern Ltd., Carnbane House, Shepherd’s Way,
Newry, Co. Down in the sum of £5,354,559.00 was noted.


